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Title:PUBLIC NOTICE

Soliciting / allied activities related to general insurance business by M/s Marines Technology

It has been brought to the notice of IRDAI  that an entity by name “Marines Technology” (with email id.as
marinestechnology.irdai@gmail.com) has been offering general insurance products / is involved in general
insurance related activities, although it has not been licensed or granted registration by the Authority to sell
insurance policies of any kind. 

The said entity is also presenting itself to be authorized with IRDAI /working for IRDAI which is not correct.

The public are advised not to make any transaction related to insurance business with M/s  “Marines
Technology” and to bring any such unauthorized transaction to the notice of the Authority.

 
(Yegnapriya Bharath)
Chief General Manager (Non-Life)


